From:

To: Lauren Elliott

Subject: RE: Y17-1042-SH Princes Parade Highway Comments
Date: 03 May 2018 12:55:09

Hi Lauren,

We had discussions internally with our street lighting team to make certain and due to the
distances between the calming measures not being great (i.e. a driver would move from light-
dark-light-dark etc in quick succession, we need to light the whole route.

We will definitely look at the possibility of off-peak dimming via KCC’s led remote control centre
if possible, but we can’t promise at this stage this as an outcome as the calmed elements will still
have to keep a minimum level of illumination (we can’t second guess this before the detailed
design).

| was at a meeting with FHDC planners and the project team yesterday PM at Folkestone and all
seemed to accept this; so | suspect you’re perhaps a little behind in terms of time lag of info
being passed on.

I think a bit more work was needed to clarify on the light spill from the highway lighting as this
was not clear, but I’'m sure that will be passed on to the relevant project manager.

Let me know if you need anything else.
Kind regards

Tony Jenson | Senior Development Planner | Highways and Transportation | Kent
County Council | Javelin Way, Henwood Industrial Estate, Ashford, Kent, TN24
8AD | 03000 41 81 81 | www.kent.gov.uk

From: Lauren /1o -

Sent: 02 May 2018 15:25

Tos Jenson, Tony - T HT
ce: Tom Murohy < >

Subject: Y17-1042-SH Princes Parade Highway Comments

Hi Tony,

I‘'ve been asked by the Princes Parade project team to clarify with you whether the
requirement for street lighting only relates to the sections of road with traffic calming features
or the entire realigned road.

Kind Regards,

Lauren Elliott
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